
 

 

 

September 15, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Partners and Industry Leaders, 

 

CODA continues to develop our CFS Portal, providing you with better time management. 

 

We are proud to announce the Freight Release of IPI cargo from CODA to CODA (if processed prior to cargo 

departure) will EDI to all CODA ending IPI destinations. 

 

Continue to keep up with additional enhancements as we remain committed to providing you exceptional service. 
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